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SUBJECT: New Hire – Woodview Elementary Principal 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
Ms. Kristen Larson is recommended for the position of Woodview Elementary School Principal. 
 
Ms. Larson has a Bachelor of Science in Education degree in Elementary Education from Grand 
Valley State University, a Master’s in Education from Grand Valley State University and an 
Administration Certificate from Grand Valley State University. Ms. Larson has successful 
experience as a Special Education Supervisor and a Center-Based Building Principal and comes 
highly recommended.  Pending Board approval, Ms. Larson would receive a probationary 
administrative contract per the terms of the Administrator Handbook. A copy of Ms. Larson’s 
resume is attached. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the hire of Kristen Larson as the Woodview Elementary 
School Principal. 
 
 
 


